
NURSE CLARE KING 

 

SPONSORED SKYDIVE 9TH SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

FOR KENT AND SUSSEX AIR AMBULANCE 

 

 
Our Practice Nurse Clare King will be doing a sponsored Skydive on Saturday 9th September to raise 

essential funds for the Surrey and Sussex Air Ambulance a life-saving charity. 

 

If you would like to sponsor Clare you can do so by going to her justgiving page online 

www.justgiving.com/clare-king20 

 

Or by completing a sponsorship form in the reception of Courtyard Surgery. 

Or you can donate directly into the collection box or purchase a bracelet or car sticker available from 

reception. 

 

We wish Clare the best of luck in her brave efforts. From all your colleagues at the Albion Medical Group 

(Courtyard and Riverside Surgeries) 
 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/clare-king20

